
Meeting: CAPs Cricket Academy Parents – Term 1 Minutes 

Date:  16th March 2021 

Attendees:  

Jenny McFarlane, Sonya Criddle, Nicole Hebbard, Brad Atwood, Lisa Bell, Kym Howze, 

Kelly Smith, Paul Rolfe, Kylie Howse, Sameer Halaz, Natasha Battersby, Tiesha Menner, 

Jasmine Azhari, David Zarb 

Apologies: Sam Davies, Chris White, Trish Hampson, Russel Skett 

Discussions: 

CAPs first meeting for 2021 opened & attendees welcomed by Jenny McFarlane.  

Apologies given for Sam Davies absence & update on program given by Jenny: 

 Program at school appears stable, no budget cuts 

 Class numbers and intake stable 

 Camps – Intrastate will continue however permission for interstate travel not yet 

given. Will continue to hope this comes through and plan for later in the year. 

 Justin Burt (HPE) taken Yr 9’s this year and also coordinating the Yr 11 Cert. II in 

Sport 

Welcome to all new members & brief back ground on the purpose of the CAPs group – 

fundraising to support the kids camps and activities. 

Group discussion 

Group aims to again support the camps and travel through fundraising events. 

Aim for Yr 11 & 12’s to be included in camps international camps for this year also. 

Positions  

Both Convener (Jenny) and Secretary (Sonya) to be filled. Both Jenny & Sonya to step down 

but continue as part of the group. 

Facebook group: 

 Page name changed to CAPS – remains private group 

Action: Lisa Bell self-elected to take over FB administration and communication 

Year group ‘leads’ discussed to assist communication processes: 

 Year 7 – Jenny McFarlane 

 Year 8 - Kym Howze 

 Year 9 - Lisa Bell 

 Year 10 - Kelly Smith 

Awards Night: 

 Date – Monday 29th November – venue to be discussed in detail at next meeting 

Fundraising Actions: 

 Kym Howze to coordinate Toyota into Cricket fundraiser for 2021 

 NEED SOMEONE to send letter to be set to Bunnings to request Sausage 

Sizzle. Request then to be raise at next P&C meeting. 

Next Meeting:  4th May 2021 – 6pm, Library 



 


